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EUROPEAN COMMUNITIES . } TEL: COR> 238 11 1}
Eke Dnsionr ‘Brussels, 19 October 1988
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Dear Governor,

Thank you for your letter of 11 October 1988. The two Rapporteurs
have suggested some modifications to your table and they will very shortly
transmit them to you. If you agree, I think that the best procedure would
be for you to fill in the table for Denmark, and then to circulate it to
the other members of the Committee to ask them to do the same for their
countries. I think that it would be useful if you urged them to have the
completed forms available for the November meeting.

Yours sincerely,

-

ues DELORS

Mr E. HOFFMEYER
Governor of the bDanmarks Nationalbank
Havnegade 5
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